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A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President Cliff Mueller at 8:32 

p.m. Present for the meeting Bonita Hutcheson, Roger Rowland, Bill Carter, and 
Rowena Yarbrough.  
 

Minutes: Roger Rowland moved, seconded by Cliff Mueller to approve the 
minutes of March 27, 2006  Motion carried 

 
Treasurer Report:  Roger Rowland reported a balance of $14,023.71 in 

checking and savings. See exhibit A.  
A copy of the IRS 990 form was presented to the President to sign along with the 

cover letter. And non-profit for the State of Colorado. 
Bill Carter paid dues and purchased a Fire Dept. book for $30.00 and Earl 

McCoy, Rowena Yarbrough, and Juanita Vigil paid dues.  Still owing are Mary and Ron 
Carter.  Cliff’s dues are due in May. 

 
Correspondence:  A letter from SOAR regarding genealogy was received.  A 

letter from Fidlar advising of their printing capabilities for our next publication. 
 
Bean House:  Mr. Svigel was told that we could not  use the Bean House and 

Petersburg cabin. He was not told about the plaques we plan to erect telling about the 
buildings that were on that site.  Mr. Svigel is said to have re-printed the early book on 
Sheridan, if so several members would like to obtain one. 

 
Update on History Program:  Roger Rowland downloaded the slide program, 

via disc onto his computer.  He took the script as well.  He plans to work on this himself 
as this year’s project. 

  
Adjournment:  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 

9:15 p.m. The next meeting will be May 22, 2006. 


